
Colbert Chapel Preschool 
APRIL 2024 

Friendly reminder:  As much as possible we are 

reminding students of classroom expectations in the fall.   

 We will also be practicing for our Graduation/Celebration 

programs every day.  Please call if your child will be absent so we 

can plan accordingly.  Thank you for  continuing to work with us!  

We are so proud of all your children’s hard work in the classroom. 

Upcoming in April: 

SHOW & TELL LETTERS: 11th/12th is X, 
18th/19th is Y & 25th-26th is Z 
 

Remember to say Happy Birthday to: Hallie 
15th 
 

Super Stars for this month are: 8 th– Juliette 
15th– Ashlyn and Hallie 
 

Cinnamon will visit with Ashlyn-13th, River-
20th,Deacon-27th 
 

Please make sure any special celebrations or 
snacks are scheduled with teachers. 

 

Do you have family or friends who are looking for a quality 

preschool?  Please help us spread the word about our 

program.  Our Family and Friends Referral Program is a 

great tool.  I also have business cards available if you would 

like to have some on hand.  Good word of mouth is our best 

Mark your calendars: YEAR END PROGRAMS: 

M/W/F AM Graduation Program: Wed May 22 @ 9:30 
M/W/F PM Graduation  Program: Wed May 22@ 1:00 
T/TH Celebration Programs: Thurs May 23 @ 9:30  

  These are also the last day of classes for the year and kids are  
  done after programs.  Thanks!! 

Green Shirts: 
Thurs, Apr 11th 

Fri, Apr 12th 

Yeah for Spring weather!  We’ll take the rain if it comes with sunshine as 
well.  As more sun comes out we will be taking children outside more often 

so please send appropriate clothing for walks and stories outside.  Also 
please label all coats and other outerwear for easy return if misplaced. 

Our Library Project is now on display at the North Spokane 
branch of the public library, 44E Hawthorne Road.  Our 
Caterpillars are on display!  Stop by and see them and check 
out the great books, movies, artwork and other things to 
borrow and enjoy.  Classes and all sorts of fun events for all 
ages are offered by the Public Libraries.  Find more 
information at: http://www.scld.org/locations/north-spokane/ 


